
Construction phone in surgeries 
 
 
If you have a construction related question or a query that you would like to discuss, then this is your 
opportunity to pick up the phone and talk to your City and Guilds Portfolio Manager or Portfolio 
Advisor.  
 
We are pioneering an additional service for our customers to pose any questions or queries you may 
have. Phone in surgeries will commence on Friday 18th September between the hours 9am until 
12.30pm and will continue on a Friday morning until further notice.   
 
We will provide an update on the names of the representatives available and their contact details by 
the first Monday of each calendar month.  
 
Contact numbers are: 
Paul Brown (Portfolio Advisor) 07872 463185 
Ian Roberts (Portfolio Advisor) 07826 903967 
Suzie Cave (Portfolio Manager) 07867 535478 
 
Dates for phone in surgeries in September/October are:  
 
Friday 18th September    Ian Roberts (PA), Paul Brown (PA), Suzie Cave (PM), 
Friday 25th September    Paul Brown (PA), Suzie Cave (PM)  
Friday 2nd October           Ian Roberts (PA), Paul Brown (PA), Suzie Cave (PM)             
Friday 9th October            Ian Roberts (PA), Paul Brown (PA), Suzie Cave (PM)              
Friday 16th October         TBC 
Friday 23rd October         TBC   
Friday 30th October         TBC  
 
You don’t need to book an appointment to call but please be aware that if you can’t get through, we 
may already be on the phone to somebody.  If you leave a message we will call you back, or 
alternatively you can ring back a few minutes later.   


